VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE BOARD
COMMITTEE MEETING

January 24, 2019

The Regulatory Review Committee of the Real Estate Board held a meeting on
Thursday, January 24, 2019, at the Department of Professional and Occupational
Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.

The following Members were present for the meeting:

Sharon Johnson, Chair
Lee Odems

Maggie Davis

Joe Funkhouser

Kit Hale

Barbara Wolcott

Boyd Smith

DPOR Staff Members present for all or part of the meeting included:

Christine Martine, Executive Director
Jay DeBoer, Director
Jim Chapman, Board and Regulatory Administrator

The Chair called the meeting to order at 11:35 a.m.

The Regulatory Review Committee discussed proposed changes to regulations 18
VAC 135-20-10 Definitions, 18 VAC 135-20-20 Necessity for license, 18 VAC 135-
20-30 Qualifications for license, 18 VAC 135-20-40 Additional qualifications for
license, 18 VAC 135-20-45 Additional qualifications for salesperson’s or broker’s
license as a business entity, 18 VAC 135-20-50 Concurrent licenses, 18 VAC 135-
20-60 Qualifications for licensure by reciprocity, 18 VAC 135-20-70 Activation or
transfer of license, and 18 VAC 135-20-101 Qualification for renewal; continuing
education requirements.

There being no further business or public comment, the meeting adjourned at
1:57 p.m.
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